
 

Lighting Assessment  
 
143a The Causeway, Petersfield, GU31 4LN 
 

The proposed 2-storey rear extension will be used in the same way as the existing 
dwelling.  
 
Any lighting will be low level and designed appropriately for the purpose of the rooms as 
a dwelling. This will include task lighting and downward pointing wall lights. Internal lights 
will be switched off when not needed.  
 
Extra care will be taken to ensure that external lights are kept to a minimum. The light 
will be aimed to illuminate only the immediate area required by using as sharp a 
downward angle as possible. A shield or hood will be used to control or restrict the area 
to be lit and limit “light spillage” on the site.  
 
 

Soil Management Plan  
 
143a The Causeway, Petersfield, GU31 4LN 
  
The proposed extension will increase in floor area by a small amount. Foundations will 
normal trench type. Any excavated soil will be reused on site where possible otherwise 
be removed from site by certified carrier to appropriate location.  
 
It is not anticipated that there is any contaminated soil on site 


